Albertville Friendly City Days – City Wide Garage Sale
Wednesday, June 5th – Saturday, June 8th

The Albertville City Wide Garage Sale will kick off the annual Friendly City Days.
You can be one of 100 plus residents that take part in our annual City-wide Garage Sale.  The 2024 City-wide Garage Sale will start Wednesday, June 5th and run through Saturday, June 8th.   This year, using QR codes, we will continue our interactive digital garage sale map for all participants.  QR codes will be listed on Friendly City Days flyers and posters distributed by mail and to local businesses.  We will put up Garage Sale signs directing customers at major intersections throughout Albertville.  The City-wide Garage Sale will also be advertised in newspapers throughout the area.  
Garage sales run Wednesday through Saturday.  You can pick any number of days or run your sale for all four days.  Sales typically run from 8:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m., however you may to run your sale longer if you wish.  Any resident in the Albertville area is invited to participate.  If you wish to participate, send the registration below along with your check for $15 to: AFCD, P.O. Box 162, Albertville, MN 55301.  Please keep your sale description brief.  
REGISTRATION DEADLINE: MAY 17, 2024
COST TO PARTICIPATE: $ 15.00
For more information email: afcd1987@gmail.com
Thankyou in Advance for supporting Albertville Friendly City Days
-------------------------------------------------------- cut here ----------------------------------------------------
AFCD City Wide Garage Sale Registration
Name:
Address:
City:					MN	Zip:
Email Address:
Phone:
Circle days of Sale:	  	Wednesday		Thursday	Friday		Saturday
Sale Items Descriptions (4-5 categories maximum)


Send check & Registration form to: AFCD, P.O. Box 162, Albertville, MN 55301. DEADLINE IS MAY 17th
